
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Phillips, Katherine A.PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2015 11:55:56 AM
Subject: Re: Public Meeting Invitation for Double B Poultry in Aiken Co. set for Tuesday, Oct. 20, 

2015 at 6:00 pm

Thank you. KV

On Oct 14, 2015, at 11:35 AM, Phillips, Katherine A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov> wrote:

FYI. We have several legislative members interested in this in case you are asked about it.

From: Martin, Bradley
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 10:49 AM
To: Phillips, Katherine A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>; Tolton, Richelle <TOLTONRD@dhec.sc.gov>
Cc: Chaplin, Bill <CHAPLIWP@dhec.sc.gov>
Subject: Public Meeting Invitation for Double B Poultry in Aiken Co. set for Tuesday, Oct. 20, 2015 at 6:00 pm

Good Morning,

Just wanted to send you an invitation to the Public Meeting for the Double B Poultry in Aiken Co. You 
will find the meeting invitation and the Double B Poultry summary sheet attached to this e-mail. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Bill Chaplin (803-898-3532).

Thanks,

Brad

Brad Martin
SCDHEC Agricultural Permitting
(o) 803-898-1745
(f) 803-898-7344
martinbw@dhec.sc.gov

<Double B Broiler Facility summary for public meeting.doc>

<Double B Farms public meeting invitation letter.doc>
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